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Paint Project Complete 
Like what you see? Except for some minor punch list items, this 
project is now complete.  One merely needs to look at the before 
and after photos to get a sense of how much of a difference has 
truly been made in the appearance of Building 4.  This project 
joins the roof project as projects done this Summer under budget 
and without change orders. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project    

AWACS-ESM “Day One” Nears 
COATC will play host to guests from corporate and public sectors 
at all levels next week to celebrate the unveiling of a new 
manufacturing area for Boeing’s AWACS-ESM workload.  The 
transfer of the production work from Corinth, Texas will have a 
gala ribbon cutting on August 29. 

GO TO:   http://www.coatc.com/boeing     

Base Radio:  Reflecting on 10 Years  
Former Newark AFB Commander Joe Renaud reflects on 10 years 
since privatization in place in the latest of Base Radio’s interviews 
of those involved with PIP in 1996.  Tune in over the next few 
weeks while more people weigh in on this momentous anniversary.

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/radio      

 


